27 November 2015

Matthias Gentet

Planning Solutions Teamn, Development Management
Regeneration and Planning

London Borough of Camden

Judd Street

London WC1H 8ND

Dear Matthias Gentet

2014/T968/A — 10 Highgate Road NWS
Retrospective application - parallel application to 2015/6040/F

We note the proposed change from unauthorised intemal o overhead Slumination as shown
annotated on undated drwg 586/2. A circular tube is shown within the fascia section, but not
shown on undated drwg 38671 “as existing™? if this is the roller shutter box please annotate
to avoid ambiguity. The "as existing™ drawing shows the "as-tuilt® unauthorized installation.

Parallel application 2015/6040/P “as proposed” indicates a reduced size fascia panel, and
we understand the projecting sign is o be lowered to visually relate to the ground floor unit
as per Council design policy.

This is welcome.

Yours sincerely

£ Howard
54 Twisden Road, NWS5 1DN



